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Vertucci, Charles

From: Lynch, Jim

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2019 11:21 AM

To: Vertucci, Charles

Subject: FW: State Water Board Review of DLA for Camp Far West

FYI 

 

James Lynch 

D 916.679.8740  M 916.802.6247 

hdrinc.com/follow-us 

 

From: Padgett, Karmina@Waterboards [mailto:Karmina.Padgett@Waterboards.ca.gov]  

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2019 11:19 AM 

To: Brad Arnold (sswd@hughes.net) <sswd@hughes.net> 

Cc: Monheit, Susan@Waterboards <Susan.Monheit@waterboards.ca.gov>; Lynch, Jim <Jim.Lynch@hdrinc.com>; 

Colombano, Meiling <Meiling.Colombano@Waterboards.ca.gov>; Hoobler, Sean@Wildlife 

<Sean.Hoobler@wildlife.ca.gov>; Lose, Sarah@Wildlife <Sarah.Lose@wildlife.ca.gov>; 'aondrea_bartoo@fws.gov' 

<aondrea_bartoo@fws.gov>; Lawson, Beth@Wildlife <Beth.Lawson@wildlife.ca.gov>; thomas.holley@noaa.gov 

Subject: State Water Board Review of DLA for Camp Far West 

 

Mr. Arnold, 

 

On January 2, 2019 the State Water Board received a copy of the Draft License Application for New License (application) 

filed by South Sutter Water District for the Camp Far West Hydroelectric Project (Project), Federal Energy Regulatory 

Commission (FERC) Project No. 2997. State Water Board staff have reviewed the draft license application and have no 

comments.  

 

Thank you,  

Karmina Padgett  

Water Resource Control Engineer 

Division of Water Rights  

State Water Resources Control Board 

Phone: (916) 323-4642 

 


